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Kelly Murray Principal Melissa Tirado Assistant to the Principal

Dear Noxon Road Families,

Today, Student Council will be hosting a “Noxon Road Virtual Scavenger Hunt” at the following times: Grades
Kdyg. and 1: 1:00-1:30, Grades 2 and 3: 1:45-2:15, Grades 4 and 5: 2:30-3:00. Here is the [ink to join!
https://meet.google.com/rcz-tqbz-egf

Also, the Student Council'is also working on “Honoring our Noxon Heroes” by putting together a video montage

thanking our essential workers. For this project, they are asking that each Noxon student or family contribute a

photo of themselves or their artwork with a message of thanks directed at a specific group of essential workers or all

essential workers in general. Photos can be uploaded to your Google Drive and “shared” with Nicolle McMorris, or
emailed to NMcMorris@acsdny.org . The deadline for submitting will be May 29th (or as soon as possible!)

Additional Information/Reminders:

There are no online classes/instruction this Tuesday, June 2nd, due to Superintendents Conf. Day
Here is a link for “Every Kid Outdoors” opportunity for fourth graders! Check,it out!
https: //everykidoutdoors.gov/index. htm

The District continues the work, to finalize plans for community pick up of materials from student desks.
At Noxon, this will involve a carline and assigned times by grade level, much like our student work packet
pick up in March. When we have finalized plans, we will share with our families but anticipate this to
take place the week of June 22nd. Again, more details to follow.

The Arlington Instrumental Music Department decided to begin the official recruitment process for
current 3rd graders, wishing to play instruments, in the fall, however, they have created an informational
website for students now, so they can learn about the instruments offered and begin to think about their
choices. Check it out: https://www.arlingtonbandandorchestra.com
The 5th Grade Moving Up Ceremony will take place virtually on ¥riday, June 19th at 6pm. This
will be a recorded event so if you are unable to watch at that specific time, you will still have access to the

event. Noxon staff will be reaching out to students for recorded video messages, speeches, etc. as we work,
to compile this special, virtual program. Formal invitations and a formal program will be shared in our
Friday Family letter next week!

Thanks again to everyone who participated in our Virtual Family Bingo last night and congratulations to

our winners! Please read the important FIELD DAY message on the next page from Mr H and enjoy your
weekend!

Dr. Murray
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Noxon Road "Virtual Field Day"

Hi All,

June is just a few days and it's going to be an exciting month for us within our pe google
classroom. During our final month of school every day will be "field day". Our "virtual field
day" will take place throughout the month of June. All "field day" activities will be shared in the
same way and format as our p.e. activities have been shared, rather than having just one
designated day or week to serve as a field day. In consideration of varying schedules etc, we
thought it would be best to have the activities spread out & shared in the same format as PE
activities have been shared during our remote instruction. Hopefully this will allow for
maximum participation from all of our noxon families to take part in the activities.

So what can you expect during our weekly "virtual field day" activities ?

Each week, look for super fun "field day" like activities i.e outdoors, races, water related
challenges etc. We will also have some special guests demonstrating some of our weekly field
day challenges. Look for members from our faculty & staff, our students & families as
presenters for our field day challenges. And most importantly, each of you will have a chance to
share video of yourselves performing the weekly field day challenges. There will be "flip grids"
for each grade level, which allows students to share videos in a fun, safe & developmentally
appropriate manner with their peers. Ill will post an instructional video with directions on our
pe classroom. So like we say always so. Get READY to get Moving and lets ROCK OUT!'%

MR.H






